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I would be very careful about what choices are being made when it comes to 

children. The thing the state legislators have been doing for the past few years is 

unbelievable. They have not proven to me that they have the ability to make good 

choices when it comes to the children. For the children’s sake and your responsibility 

to do Gods will, please do not vote for this! 


